
 

 

Mr. Naveen Dhingra 

India 

Date: 9 November 2020 

Reference: INQ-10319 

Direct line: +49 228 815 1915 

  

Sent by e-mail: naveenenvironment12@gmail.com 

 

Re.: Your letter dated 22 October 2020 

 

         Yours sincerely, 

 
         James Grabert 

              Secretary to the CDM Executive Board 

                                                      
1 https://cdm.unfccc.int/sunsetcms/storage/contents/stored-file-20150224183036545/eb_proc03.pdf 

Dear Mr. Dhingra, 

 

I would like to thank you for your communication of 22 October 2020 which has been made 

available to the CDM Executive Board (the Board) in accordance with the relevant provision of the 

procedure for direct communication with stakeholders.1 

 

I would like to inform you that according to PS-PoA, ver. 02.0, para.185, for a CPA to be 

included in a registered PoA it is required to demonstrate that the start date of the proposed CPA is on or 

after the start date of the registered PoA.  This rule is considered equivalent to the demonstration of prior 

consideration of the CDM for standalone CDM project activities and sufficiently safeguarding 

environmental integrity.  Any changes to this approach for CPAs would introduce considerable 

complexity. 

 

Thank you for contacting the Board with your request. 


